From: Jill Murray 
Sent: Monday, June 10, 2019 5:09 PM
To: Steve Berlin; Erin Keane
Cc: Mark Flessner
Subject: RE: videotape

Please let this email serve as official notice that Corporation Counsel Mark Flessner is going to keep this videotape documentary, A Murder in the Park, in our files on behalf of the Law Dept.
Please contact me if you have any questions.
Thank you,
Jill M

Jill Murray
Executive Assistant  ǀ City of Chicago Department of Law, Corporation Counsel’s Office  
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